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TRAFFIC ADVISORY: PRIDE FORT  
LAUDERDALE PARADAE AND FESTIVAL 

 

The Pride Fort Lauderdale Parade and Festival will take place this weekend on Saturday, 
November 20th and Sunday, November 21st from noon to 9:00 p.m. on both days. The event 
will be held on Fort Lauderdale Beach at Fort Lauderdale Beach Park, located at 110 South 
Seabreeze Boulevard.  
 

The event includes a parade on Saturday from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. that will travel 
southbound in the northbound lanes on A1A. The parade will begin at Riomar Street and 
end at Southeast 5th Street.  Motorists on the beach should expect delays and will encounter 
detours to continue traveling on A1A. The primary detour route will utilize Birch Road.  
 

Although Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department personnel will be posted 
throughout the event and parade 
route assisting and monitoring 
pedestrian and vehicular traffic, 
anyone commuting in the area should 
anticipate moderate congestion and 
possible delays.  
 

For more information about the event 
visit https://pridefortlauderdale.org/.  
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department invites our community 
and visitors to follow us on social 
media to stay up to date on this event, 
other events, crime trends, pertinent 
information, and notable advisories. 
Public safety information and traffic 
alerts will be posted to our Twitter 
page (@ftlauderdalepd).  
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